WHYATT EARLY HARRIS WHEELER

ATTOANEYS AND COUNSELLORS AT LAw

R. Bruce Laney facsimile
attorney 336-889-6251
telephone email
336-819-6049 blaney@wehwlaw.com

March 20, 2017

Mr. Jeff Thigpen

Register of Deeds of Guilford County
By email: jthigpe@myguilford.com

Re: refund of excise tax/revenue stamps
Property at 2004 Chestnut Street Extension, High Point, Davidson County, NC

Dear Jeff;

By mistake we recorded a deed in Book 7911 Page 2484 in Guilford County (copy enclosed); we
have now recorded the deed in the correct county, which is Davidson. We paid to Guilford County
the sum of $840,00 as excise tax/revenue stamps.

We request that you refund the amount of $840.00, by check payable to Wyatt Early Harris Wheeler,

Thank you for your assistance,

Yours very truly Q

R. Bruce Laney, Attorney

Whyalt Early Harrls Wheeler LLP » 1912 Eastchester Drive ® PO, Drawer 2086 & High Point, NC 27281 e 336.884.4444




